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	The Mount Diablo Metal Detecting Club’s first dedication is to treasure hunting in all its forms and to use and enforce the treasure hunter’s Code of Ethics. The second dedication is to community. We complete this dedication through the use of our trained Community Assistance Team and our support of the Blind Camp. www.mdmdctreasurehunting.com 


DAVID OPENED THE MEETING WITH IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS. THAT WAS FOLLOWED BY THE VP REPORT, SECRETARY’S REPORT, AND SO ON. 

DAN REPORTED ON THE AUG. MINI HUNT. 

THE SEPTEMBER HUNT WAS HOSTED BY DAVID AND PARKER. SEE PHOTOS TO FOLLOW. 

THE ATTENDANCE DRAWING WAS HELD WITH BOBBY WINNING 6 TICKETS AND BILL AND SUSAN WINNING 12 TICKETS TO THE MAIN RAFFLE. 

THE SILVER DIME/$2 RAFFLE WENT TO OUR PREZ DAVID. 

THANKS TO DAN AND ART FOR SELLING RAFFLE TICKETS. 

JERRY REORTED ON HIS ENGLAND TRIP AND GARY ENTERTAINED US WITH ONE OF HIS MANY STORIES. 

RICH AND DAVID REPORTED ABOUT THE LAST TRIP TO TONOPAH. 

THE BIG WINNER IN THE MAIN RAFFLE WAS MIKE. NO BIG SURPRISE THERE. 

The Mount Diablo Metal Detecting Club meets on the second Tuesday of every month at 7:30pm at the Contra Costa Water District Office. The address is: 1331 Concord Avenue, Concord, CA 94520. 
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HERE'S A RECAP OF THE LAST MINI HUNT. HUNT AND ARTICLE BY DAVID GRUBE AND PARKER. 
It was a beautiful day at Baldwin Park in Concord. A total of 16 detectorists (including 3 new members) showed up to hunt. There were lots of targets on the field including dollar coins, other clad, and lots of hardware (nuts and washers)! The nuts and washers were added up to determine the winners. We did the "fair share" prize distribution, so everyone walked away with silver in their pocket. The top prize of almost $30 in silver and a Minelab water bottle went to one of our newest members, Steven Housfeld! 
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